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I OPPOSE [HB 2901]. The "Safety device' needs clarification. 

 

I fully support all protections for the abandoned infant(s). 

 

The "Safety device" is not described.  

 

What is the "Safety device?" 

 

The "Safe haven Law" seems to be working just fine.  

 

Abandoned infants at Fire and or Police Stations are excellent "Safety Devices" and 

provide expert care and accountability. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 


